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Heller Announces $1.4 Million for Electronic Health Record Implementation
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the Department of Health and Human Services has awarded Nevada Health Centers, Inc. $1.4 million for the Electronic Health Record Implementation Initiative.  Congressman Heller wrote a letter of support for this grant earlier this year. 
“Electronic health records have the potential to revolutionize the way patients are treated throughout our nation.  For the last thirty years, Nevada Health Centers has provided necessary health care to the medically underserved throughout our state.  This record keeping system will enhance their efficiency and effectiveness, helping them better serve the health care needs of Nevadans,” said Heller.
Nevada Health Centers provides health care to the medically underserved throughout Nevada.  They operate health care facilities in Amargosa Valley, Austin, Beatty, Carlin, Crescent Valley, Eureka, Jackpot, Gerlach, Carson City, West Wendover and in the Las Vegas area.
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